
Miller Avenue Elementary 

Husky News 
Bi-Monthly Issue:​ The newsletter, loaded with information pertaining to our school, can be 
found on the Garaway home page at ​www.garaway.org​ - hover over the schools tab and 
click on Miller Avenue from the drop-down.  Call the office at (330)852-2441 for any 
questions you may have and we will be happy to help you.  
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Our theme this year and going forward is called “The R Factor.” It comes from a simple equation 
on which we can reflect at any time.  

E + R = O, (E)vent + (R)esponse = (O)utcome 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

http://www.garaway.org/


Miller Avenue Elementary 
Dollar Drive 

April 16- April 20 
 
Dear Miller Ave. families and community members, 
 

At the beginning of the 2017-18 school year, we set a goal to replace our playground on the K-2 side of 
the building; and to replace a basketball backboard and hoop on the 3-6 playground. Our goal was to raise 
$15,000 toward this project. Thanks to your generous support, I’m happy to say that we’ve raised nearly 
$12,000 so far.  We would love to reach our desired mark of $15,000 before the end of this school year! 

In lieu of holding another sales fundraiser, we’ve decided to play a game in asking for donations toward 
the project. During the week of ​April 16-20​, we are having a ​“Dollar Drive,”​ for classes to compete against 
each other to earn prizes and complete playground updates this summer! 
 

The Challenge 
● Each class will have a collection jar by the office windows. 
● Fill your class jar with dollars!  Ones, fives, tens, any paper money will earn points for your class.  
● Every dollar = 1 point 
● Fill other class jars with coins to take points away from their total. 

 
 

The Prizes 
● Classes with 100 points will earn an 

extra recess. 
● Classes with 200 points will earn a snow 

cone party. 
● Classes with 300 points will earn a pizza 

party. 
● The class with the most points will earn 

all of the above and the opportunity to 
pie their teacher or Mr. Fisher in the 
face. 

A picture of our new playground (colors to be 
modified). 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Mrs. Mullet recently took some pictures of 
her 5th Grade Social Studies class. 
 
 
 
 
Blaine Raber and Christopher Miller work hard on their 
GoogleClassroom assignments. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Trace Gibson learns about the U.S. 
Government. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Aedan Miller, Jacob Shanklin, Blaine 
Raber and Christopher Miller are 
reading about the U.S. Electoral 
College. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Nick Maust, Jase Miller and Emmett Windle 
are watching videos on the Preamble. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
➢ KINDERGARTEN SCREENING 

 
Kindergarten Screening  will be held on ​Thursday & Friday​, ​April 
26th & 27th ​at the Belden Center. Appointments were scheduled at 
the registration appointment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

➢ Wednesday, April 25th:​ 5th & 6th Grade Band Practice at the High School 
 
 
 

➢ Tuesday, April 30th:​  5th & 2nd Grades Field Trip to 
McKinley Museum 

 
 
 

➢ Wednesday, May 1st:​  Band Concert at the High School at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

➢ Monday, May 7th:​ 5th & 6th Grades Track & Field Day at Hiland 
 
 
 

➢ Thursday, May 10th:​ 6th Grade Orientation at the HS/MS 
 
 

 
 
 



➢ Friday, May 18th:​ ​Kindergarten & 1st Grade Field Trip to The Farm 
in Walnut Creek 

 
ATTENTION: 6TH GRADERS - 
MIDDLE SCHOOL PHYSICALS 
OFFERED​ If you are interested in 
playing any sport as a 7th grader, you are required to have 
a physical before you can participate.  The athletic 
department will be offering physicals to all Garaway 
athletes, on ​Saturday, May 19th from 8:00am-11:00am 
in the high school/middle school gym lobby.  Forms can be 
picked up in the office and need to filled out before a 
physical can be performed.  ​The cost of the physical is 
$25.00.​ Please make checks payable to Garaway Schools. 
 

 
➢ Thursday, May 24th:​ 3rd & 4th Grade Field Trip to 

Akron Rubber Ducks Baseball Game 
 
 

➢ Thursday, May 24th:​ ​6th Grade Field Trip to 
Fort Laurens & Canton Pro Football Hall of Fame  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

➢ Monday, May 28th:​       NO SCHOOL  
 
 
 
 

➢ Wednesday, May 30th: 
○ Student’s Last Day/2 Hour Early Dismissal 
○ Report Cards go home 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
SPRING WEATHER IS HERE - PLEASE DRESS FOR THE WEATHER 
Spring has finally arrived and with that comes the unfortunate 
unpredictability of cold/rainy weather one day and warm/sunny 
weather the next. Please be sure to make 
sure your child is dressed accordingly and 

prepared for “outside” recess. Also please be sure to use good 
judgement and follow the school’s dress code. As stated in the student 
handbook, ​students are permitted to wear shorts as of April 1st. - 
“Shorts must be worn at a length that is decent and in good taste 
with the length being at least mid-thigh.” Also, “Proper footwear is 
required at all times. Flip-flops are not permitted. Sandals must 
have heel straps.” ​Please see your student handbook for any other 
dress code concerns. 

 
**When sending in money to the school for such things as lunches, please 
make the check payable to Garaway Local Schools and include in the memo 
line what the money is for - ​PLEASE DO NOT​ make it out to Miller Ave. as 
the bank will not accept it. ​Thank you!! 
 

 
LUNCH MENU ​- Lunch menus are available online. Additional paper copies are available, contact 
the office if you would like one.  

 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
 

 
 
 

 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

READ THE NEWSLETTER, YOUR CHILD CAN WIN A PRIZE!! 
**One student per class will be picked to be a Prize Winner by each homeroom teacher to come to the office to pick a prize. Parents 

please  send in a note stating that you have read the newsletter - since we are doing a digital version of the Husky Newsletter and 

you will either be  ​viewing online or receiving it by email​, just send in your note using any scrap of paper you have at home! *** 

 

 

 
**Attached are some flyers for upcoming community events - additional flyers are 

available for students to come to the office to pick up.** 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 


